
 

 

 

 

September 13, 2021 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Elementary and Secondary Principals 
 
FROM:  Christine M. Moore, Assistant Superintendent 
  Student Services and Exceptional Student Education 
 
RE:   Code of Student Conduct 
 
Please be advised that the Code of Student Conduct will be available for all students and parents 
online again this year. The Code of Student Conduct was board-approved on September 09, 
2021. The link for the Code of Student Conduct is below and is currently live.  
 
https://www.brevardschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=6196&datai
d=21332&FileName=2021%20_2022%20Student%20Code%20of%20Conduct%208.17.21%20
_004.pdf 
 
Paper copies of the Code of Student Conduct will be available to parental/legal guardian 
upon request.  
 
Please be sure to post the link in a prominent place on your school’s web page and in your next 
newsletter so parents may easily access the information.  Please also include the statement in 
bold above so they know a paper copy is available to them. Thank you. 
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